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Press Release: 
 
             2018 IJSAB National Championships moved to the Plattsburgh City Beach…THIS WEEK 
                         Watercross Championships coming to the Adirondack Coast, August 25-26 
 
Plattsburgh, NY – 8/20/2018 – Due to the recent natural disaster, East Coast Watercross is no longer 
able to hold the 2018 IJSBA National Championships in Watkins Glen, but guess where it will be moved 
to?  That’s right, the IJSBA National Championships that brings in racers from all over the United States, 
Canada and even Australia will be making its way to the Plattsburgh City Beach THIS WEEK, August 25-26 
from 9:30am-7:00pm each day.  
 
Different from the East Coast Watercross Tour that was on Lake Champlain back in July, the National 
Championships will consist of some of the very best Personal Watercraft athletes competing in Closed 
Course and Freestyle events to try and earn the right to wear the coveted #1 plate at the 2018 Blowsion 
World Finals. 
 
Champions will be crowned #1 in the following categories: 

• Novice Runabout Stock 
• Novice Runabout N/A Stock 
• Amateur Runabout Limited 
• Pro/Am Runabout Limited 
• Pro/Am Runabout Superstock 
• Novice X2 Open 
• Pro/Am X2 Open 
• Novice Sport Spec 
• Pro/Am Sport Spec 
• Amateur Ski Lite 
• Pro/Am Ski Lite 
• Novice Ski Stock 
• Pro/Am Ski Stock 

• Pro/Am Ski GP 
• Pro/Am Sport GP 
• Pro/Am Runabout Stock 
• Pro/Am Runabout N/A Stock 
• Amateur Runabout Rec Lite 
• Amateur Freestyle 
• Pro Freestyle 
• Amateur Runabout 1100 Stock 
• Pro Am Runabout 1100 Stock 
• Amateur Runabout 1100 Superstock 
• Pro/Am Runabout 1100 Superstock 
• Superchicken  
• Vintage Ski Open

 
Although we wish the best for Watkins Glen during the recovery process, The City of Plattsburgh and 
the Adirondack Coast Visitors Bureau are looking forward to showcasing some of the area’s best assets 
to the racers that are flying (utilizing PBG’s new United air carrier) and driving in for this world class, 
action packed event!   
 
Monster Energy and local food vendors will be on site serving up some delicious concoctions, so grab 
your beach chairs and join us as the best of the best take on Lake Champlain at the Plattsburgh City 
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Beach, August 25-26.  Beach admission does apply. 
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About the Adirondack Coast Visitors Bureau                                                                                                         

The Adirondack Coast Visitors Bureau, a division of the North Country Chamber of Commerce, was 

established in 1994 as the official tourism promotion agency for the travel and tourism industry in 

Clinton County, NY. Based in Plattsburgh, NY, the Adirondack Coast Visitors Bureau contributes to the 

county's economic development and quality of life by promoting the region as a destination for leisure 

and group travel with a particular focus on history, agriculture and outdoor recreation including cycling, 

paddling, fishing, boating and skiing. For more information about Clinton County tourism, please contact 

the Adirondack Coast Visitors Bureau at 518.563.1000 or visit our website, goadirondack.com.  Follow 

the Adirondack Coast on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and YouTube. 

 

http://www.goadirondack.com/
https://www.facebook.com/AdkCoast/
https://twitter.com/adirondackcoast
https://www.instagram.com/adirondackcoast/
https://www.youtube.com/user/AdirondackCoast

